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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 5:12 PM on 28 Sep 2015 from Mrs Katherine Nicholson.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Islip Station Including Section E Oxford To Bicester Rail Link Bletchingdon Road Islip 

	Proposal:
	Partal Discharge of Condition 19 (item2) Detailed scheme of assessment (noise) for section E of 10/00023/TWA. 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Katherine Nicholson

	Address:
	18 Kidlington Road, Islip, Kidlington OX5 2ST



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	As both a neighbour of the trainline and a parent with children at Dr South's school I strongly object to the discharge of this condition as I believe the sound levels will be disruptive to the children's learning, especially in the classroom immediately adjacent to the boundary with the school.

Our community has undergone a great deal of disruption due to the development of the train line and I feel that to continue this disturbance indefinitely with the constant noise of trains passing through would be intolerable. The community was largely supportive of this project on the understanding that this sound-proofing condition would be upheld and I feel it is very disingenuous to go ahead with a project with the promise of sound reduction fencing, only to try to avoid the extra cost of providing this fencing at this late stage.

Surely the ability of our children to hear their teacher and to be able to concentrate in class must be more important than saving a relatively minuscule amount of money in the grand scheme of a project of this size.




